










A plan is maturing to have for the annual meeting

of the Institute of Technology Women’s Association 2

paper on ‘‘ What some Technology women have done.”

Since there seems to have been little recognition of

the amount of literary and research work that has actually

been done. it is thought that a good article for the

Technology Review can be made from this paper.

Facts about publications, degrees, and appointments,

dates of studies abroad, notes with a word as to researches

will all be interesting and valuable.

Please send information, at once, to Mrs. Ellen H.

Richards, Massachusetts Institute of Technology.







































































































GRAYCROFT
This house offers rest with medical care and nursing to

women, suffering from neurasthenia (or nervous prostration)
who are in need of change of scene, quiet and freedom from

responsibility.
At a distance of nine miles from Boston, having frequent

communication by steam and electricity with the city, we
yet have the advantages of a country life.

A fortunate choice has been made in the situation of
this rest-house which is on a hill in West Newton, with

wide viewsrand fresh air.

Wide piazzas surround three sides on the ground floor.

These, with two balconies on the second story, offer every
opportunity for an out of door life in hammocks and reclin-

ing chairs, the open air cure being made an important
feature of treatment.

While the rooms are large and homelike, and with no

suggestion of an official institution about them, the house is

small. This limits the number of rooms, making possible a

deference to individual tastes unknown in alarge sanitarium.
The medical treatment is homeopathic and we believe

in the efficacy of our remedies when indicated. Realizing also

that the soul forms the body we try to develop self-help and

self-reliance and to give fresh courage and good cheer to

discouraged women bewildered with strange sensations. -
Prices moderate, varying with the room and the amount

of attendance required. Liberal terms to teachers and pro-
fessional women.

Reference by permission to Mrs. Mary Morton Kehew,
President of the Educational and Industrial Union, 264
Boylston Street, Boston.’

For further particulars address Dr. Julia M. Dutton,

Otis Street, West Newton, Massachusetts, or 250 Newbury
Street, Boston.
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